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SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION 
 

TO THE REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR 
 

QUALIFIED REAL ESTATE DEVELOPERS 
FOR 

SACRAMENTO CITY UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
OLD MARSHALL SITE 

 

DATE CHANGE 

 

Please be advised that the tour date has been changed to Tuesday, August 30, 2016.  The tour 

will begin at 10:00 a.m. at the Old Marshall School site located at 2718 G Street in Sacramento. 

 

DATE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

The Mandatory Pre-Submittal Conference will be held immediately following the tour on 

Tuesday, August 30, 2016. 

 

We have scheduled both the tour and the pre-submittal conference on the same day to 

accommodate travel schedules as best as possible.  The conference will start at approximately 

11:00 and, weather permitting, will be in the parking lot of the school.  A sign in sheet will be 

used to record attendance as this meeting is mandatory for responders to the Request for 

Proposals. 

 

We anticipate many members of the community and other interested citizens will attend both the 

tour and the pre-submittal conference.  This will be an opportunity for potential responders to 

hear from the local community and for all interested individuals to share their thoughts and ideas 

for the future of Old Marshall School. 

 

For questions regarding this information please contact Elena Hankard at elena-

hankard@scusd.edu or 916-643-9233. 

 

Dated: August 17, 2016 
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